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Date: April 9th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Approve Agreement with INDOT
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the amended License Plate Reader Agreement as presented by INDOT.  The amendment is due to adding new Flock Cameras.  This has been reviewed and approved by City Attorney Morelock.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

